
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Culinary highlight at the furniture shop in Hilden 

Möbel Hardeck commissions Klüh with the catering  

Düsseldorf, 19 October 2017 – In October 2017, the family-run chain Möbel Hardeck celebrates the reopening of 

its branch in Hilden. The order for the design and operation of the restaurant “Hardecks Ladenlokal” goes to the 

catering division of the Düsseldorf-based family business Klüh Service Management. 

The new restaurant is not only for employees of the furniture shop, but also for visitors. On a total area of around 

1,000 square metres, Klüh Catering serves 700 to 1,000 guests per day. 

Based on a tailor-made full-service concept, the guests are waited on personally by the Klüh employees. The 

company history of the tradition-conscious furniture shop is also reflected in the gastronomic implementation: Local 

specialties such as the "Donninghaus sausage" or "Hardeck lemonade" are on the diverse menu. The individual 

food-concept from Klüh Catering is intended to round off a visit to the furniture shop in the form of a culinary 

highlight.  

“We offer contemporary and future-oriented cuisine with seasonal touches to give Möbel Hardeck an individual and 

authentic look”, says Klüh Catering’s Managing Director Thorsten Greth. “The use of regional products is very 

important for our customers as well as for us as catering service providers.” 

 

About Klüh: 

Klüh Service Management GmbH is a global multi-service provider. Founded in 1911, the company has decades 

of experience in the area of infrastructural services and offers service packages with a high level of vertical 

integration. Alongside cleaning, its fields of activity cover hospital services, catering, building management, security 

and personnel services and airport services. With 49,000 employees across eight nations, the company achieves 

sales of around 770 million Euros (2016). 
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Klüh Service Management GmbH | Ivanka Pataca | Tel.: 0211 90 68-232 | i.pataca@klueh.de 

osicom | Wolfgang Osinski | Tel.: 0211 15 92 62-60 | wolfgang.osinski@osicom.de 

 


